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Letter to File 

November 26th, 2018 

 

From: Christopher Mutty, IFC Judicial Committee Chair 

 

To:  Jared Conway, Phi Kappa Sigma President 

 

CC: Liz Jason, Assistant Dean, FSILGs 

Tessa McLain, Associate Dean for Student Conduct  

 

Dear Jared, 

 

This letter is to notify you of the resolution of a report submitted by the MIT Police regarding an 

incident on November 2nd, 2018. The incident involved alleged violations of the FSILG Social 

Event Policy. 

 

On the day in question, MITPD officers noticed a large crowd gathered outside the Phi Kappa 

Sigma house. This crowd was waiting outside a registered social event at Phi Kappa Sigma. 

Officers decided to shut down the party and proceeded to clear out the house and the crowd on 

the street without incident. As a result, the IFC Judicial Committee finds Phi Kappa Sigma 

responsible for the following violation: 

 

FSILG Social Event Policy 

IV. Management Requirements for House Events with Alcohol 

A. Guest Management 

1.   No lines or crowds of individuals are permitted outside the door 

 

 

This determination will not result in sanctions and will remain solely as a letter to file. The IFC 

Judicial Committee may consider this letter when deciding on future allegations against Phi 

Kappa Sigma within the timespan permitted in the Judicial Committee Bylaws. I encourage you 

to focus on preventing crowds from forming outside social events in the future. This is the 

second incident stemming from a crowd outside Phi Kappa Sigma in the past year, and the 

fraternity must take care to prevent similar issues. 

 

 Respectfully, 

 

 Christopher Mutty 

 Judicial Committee Chair 

 MIT Interfraternity Council 


